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October 24, 2022 

 
SUBJECT: Cancellation Notice 
 
REFERENCE: Request for Qualification (RFQ) No. H27-SKYWAY-2022-005, Design-Build-Operate-
Maintain the Skyway APM System Replacement at George Bush Intercontinental Airport/Houston (IAH) 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
This correspondence serves as official notice that the aforementioned RFQ for Design-Build-Operate-
Maintain the Skyway APM System Replacement at George Bush Intercontinental Airport/Houston (IAH) 
has been cancelled. 
 
Section 10.5.8 of the RFQ states, “City reserves the right to cancel this RFQ, accept or reject, in whole or 
in part any or all SOQs received in the best interest of the City.” 
 
The Houston Airport System (HAS) will issue a new solicitation for this project that will be advertised in the 

newspaper and on the HAS website. 

 
Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with HAS. If you have any questions, or require 
additional information regarding this matter, please contact Al Oracion, Division Manager at 281-230-8009 
or via email at alfredo.oracion@houstontx.gov. 

 

  

Sincerely,  

________________________ 
Cathy Vander Plaats  
Aviation Procurement Officer 
Houston Airport System  

cc: File  
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